To Whom It May Concern,

I am requesting that the property located at 2193 Howell Road and the adjoining acreage not be permitted for rezoning. People in our area are very concerned after discovering that this property is going to be used as a privately operated alcohol and drug addiction recovery facility. While it is wonderful that people in our area are trying to recover from an addiction, I feel like this is not the best location for a facility of this nature. As we all know, most people recovering from an addiction have other issues that go along with it (stealing, lying, etc.) and can't be trusted. I personally live a few miles down the road, and I don't want an alcohol and drug facility this close to my home. I have two teenage daughters that I wouldn't feel safe leaving home alone with the rehab location being so close to us. I am also a teacher at Moulton-Branch Elementary, and this facility would be located about 2 miles away from the school. I don't feel it would be safe to build this facility so close to two elementary schools in our area (Moulton Branch and JL Lomax). Please take into consideration these concerns before making a final decision.

Sincerely,

Carrie Dampier

4085 Storey Drive

Lake Park, Ga 31636